EDA Awards $500,000
For Bethel Facilities

JUNEAU — Gov. William A. Egan said recently
the Economic Development Administration has
awarded a $500,000 for improvement of docks
and cargo shipping facilities at Bethel.

The state will provide a $500,000 matching
grant to complete the $ I million project.

The federal funds were approved under the
Public Works and- Economic Development "Act,
which “provides for needed public® projects and
creation of jobs in areas of high unemployment.




